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Dear Leigh,
 
I refer to your email below and advise that your request for an extension has been approved.
 
Regards
 
MIRIAM HENRY
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross
President
 
Fair Work Commission
Tel:  +61 3 8661 7830
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001
 

From: Leigh Svendsen [mailto:leighs@hsu.net.au] 
Sent: Wednesday, 15 July 2015 11:51 AM
To: Chambers - Ross J
Cc: Jack Harding; Stephen Bull; Michael Robson; Michael Rizzo; Stephen Crawford
Subject: Group 2 Submissions
 
Your Honour
 
On behalf of the HSU I would like to request an extension of time of 24 hours to lodge submissions for
the Group 2 Awards, due at 4pm today, specifically the Group 2B Awards being: The Health
Professionals and Support Services [AM2014/204], the Nurses [AM2014/207], the Medical Practitioners
[AM2014/206] and the Pharmacy Industry Awards[AM2014/209]. 
 
 
 
 
Regards…/ Leigh Svendsen
 
Leigh Svendsen | Senior National Industrial Officer | HSU National
Suite 1, Level 3, 377 Sussex Street, Sydney NSW 2000
PO Box 20349, World Square NSW 2002
ABN 68 243 768 561
p 02 8203 6066  m 0418 538 989 
e leighs@hsu.net.au  w www.hsu.net.au
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HSU National acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Elders past  and present across Australia. We acknowledge the Gadigal people of the
Eora Nation, the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our office is  located. This  message and any attachments are for the intended
recipient and may contain confidential or privileged information.  Only the intended recipient may access, use, copy or deliver it. If you have
received this email in error, please reply to us immediately and delete the email and any attachments.  Please advise immediately if  you or your
employer do not consent to the use of email for messages of this kind. Protecting your personal information is  important to us. Our Privacy
Statement explains how we collect, use, share and hold your personal information.
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